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From: Miller, Sarah E. 
Sent: Monday, November 05, 2012 4:31 PM 
Cc: IRRC 
Subject: Fw: IRRC Website - New Message 
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From: ContactForm@state.pa.us [mailto:ContactForm@state.pa.us] 
Sent: Sunday, November 04, 2012 04:23 PM 
To: Help 
Subject: IRRC Website - New Message 

A new message has arrived from the IRRC Website 

First Name: Tina 

Last Name: Swanson 

Company: 

Email: tinal5202@yahoo.com 

Subject: IRRC 2976 - Chapter 4 

Message: 
I do not believe more federal control of our schools will make them better. Furthermore, federal control will 
never adequately reflect the interests or needs ofthe individual communities. It would not be efficient and most 
likely would be expensive to implement. We have a great system of "public" schools and while not perfect the 
weight of responsibility should rest not on some fantasy ofthe government making it better. The public or 
people ofthe school communities needs to be properly made aware of such actions and have a voice in the 
decisions!!! 


